
FROM THE HOME OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION –Wheel Door Access for Downstairs Shuffleboard, 
Billiards 

There seems to be some confusion regarding entry downstairs of the Wheel for Shuffleboard 
and billiards. 

Entry is gained through Wheel door adjacent to Weeping Willow where a lock box has been 
installed.  Use the key given to you by Parkbridge.  It will work in this lock box by inserting it 
into the lock box, turning ¼ turn and back and open door.  The key should work Monday-Friday  
from 8am to 8pm.  If your key does not work, go to the Parkbridge office and they will give you 
another one.  Access to the gym is by the same method as above.  Unfortunately, for the time 
being, the key will not work on weekends because Parkbridge cannot do regular checks as 
required. 

Strict protocol rules are to be followed - must sign in on contact tracing forms just inside the 
door, masks must be worn, no non-residents and limited capacity attendance.  
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